
From: Pitts, Ted
To: Mayer, Doug <DougMayer@gov.sc.gov>

Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/25/2013 2:05:31 PM
Subject: RE: Seeking comment

“The Governor continues to push to see the Jasper Ocean terminal come a reality.  The development of the terminal 
is a game changer for the region as maritime traffic increases with the expansion of the Panama Canal.  The merits for 
Jasper speak for themselves and the Governor is confident that Jasper has the support of the South Carolina Ports 
Authority and our Georgia partners. ”
 
From: Mayer, Doug 

Sent: Friday, October 25, 2013 12:47 PM

To: Pitts, Ted; Baker, Josh; Soura, Christian

Subject: Fw: Seeking comment
 
Guidance here?


 
From: Richardson, Tyrone [mailto:trichardson@postandcourier.com] 

Sent: Friday, October 25, 2013 12:45 PM

To: Mayer, Doug 

Subject: Seeking comment 

 
Doug:
 
Working on a story for tomorrow’s paper about the proposed Jasper County port.
County officials were at a meeting last night, seeking support from some local maritime groups to nudge state 
officials and S.C. State Ports Authority to move faster with the planned port.   They said permits should have been 
applied for already since it appears the port will be “delayed by two years”
 
Any comment from Gov?
 
 
Thanks.
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tyrone Richardson
Business Reporter
The Post and Courier
Office: 843-937-5550
Mobile: 843-607-4155
Email: trichardson@postandcourier.com
Twitter: @tyrichardsonPC
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